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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians. Mail-in voting allows for 

voters to read up on the candidates and issues and be more careful with their votes. 

It also makes voting more convenient for people with full-time jobs and people with 

disabilities. We should do everything we can to keep voting accessible. This bill 

would make voting more difficult. 


